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Subject: Canoe Project 

Agenda Date: December 10, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council authorize Deputy Mayor Dwyer to coordinate with the other parties 
associated with the 50’ foot canoe project and bring an draft action plan to Council. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
While the 50’ canoe project has been discussed a couple times by Council, apart from allowing funds to 
be collected for that purpose, the project has not been deemed to be a “Municipal Project”.  To date we 
have collected one donation of $100 for this project.  While, apparently, there have been other 
commitments made, although without receiving these funds or prior approval from Council, we are limited 
by the funds received on covering project costs. 
 
It does seem that the plans for this project are a moving target.  Having coordination between the various 
groups would be beneficial and a plan forward could be known.  Part of this process, depending on the 
discussion, could be whether this project should be deemed to be a Municipal Project or keep it as a 
project of various community groups and individuals. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 

 


